
STATEMENT OF REASONS FOR PROPOSING 
 
THE BOROUGH OF BROXBOURNE COUNCIL (ROUNDMOOR DRIVE, CHESHUNT) (PARKING PLACES) 

ORDER 2025 
 

Broxbourne Borough Council, in order to improve on street parking provisions by introducing a 
parking place, is proposing to introduce limited wait bays in part of Roundmoor Drive, Cheshunt. 
 
The proposal will comprise of introduction of a ‘parking place effective between 8.00am and 6.30pm 
Monday to Saturday inclusive, limited to 1 hour waiting, with no return within 2 hours’ restriction on 
part of Roundmoor Drive.  
 
The Council (acting under agency arrangements made with Hertfordshire County Council) having 

considered the duty imposed by Section 122 Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 are satisfied that it is 

necessary and expedient to make the Order for the purpose of facilitating the passage on the road or 

any other road of any class of traffic (including pedestrians) and for preserving or improving the 

amenities of the area through which the road turns.  

Consultation is being undertaken by the Borough Council with local and County Councillors 

representing the area, affected residents and businesses. The local Police, Ambulance, Fire and 

Rescue Service, Highway Authority and Hertfordshire County Council Passenger Transport Unit are 

also being consulted. 

 


